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Sheriff Bob Gualtieri
Pinellas County Sheriff’s Office

"Leading The Way For A Safer Pincllas”

September 8, 2014

Nathan Freed Wassiar

American Civil Libertias Unien Foundation
125 Broad Street, 18" Floor

New York, NY 10004-2400

RE: Public Records Request

Dear (Mr, Press;

In respense to your public record request dated February 28, 2014, the information you requested Is not
avaitable as a public record at this time; it is exempt from disclosure under Florida Statutes

+§119.071{2)(c), §119.071({2}{d} and §118.071(1)(N. If you have any questions or tencemns plesse do not
hesitate to contact our Public Records Pracessing Unit at (727) 582-5865.

Sincerely,

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri
Pinellas Caunty, Florida

Mollie K, Taaffe, Stpearvisor
Public Records Processing Unit




